
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, February 09, 2015 2:29 PM 
Jerry Hallenstein 

Subject: 150000-0T - RE: Document No. 00823-15 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential ON 00823-15 in Docket 150000-0T. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Jerry HaUenstein 
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:05PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: Document No. 00823-15 

Marguerite, 

Would you please return to Jim Beasley (w/Ausley McMullen) confidential Document No. 00823-15 filed on February 6, 

2015. If you need any additional information from me, please let me know. 

Thanks, 
Jerry Hallenstein 
413-6818 
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